MINUTES

REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
CITY OF BROOKINGS
August 28, 1979

CALL TO ORDER:

A quorum was not present so at 7:45 p.m. Chairman Breuer stated that
the meeting would be held the following Tuesday, September 4, 1979,

ROLL CALLs

Those Commissioners present were: Chairman Earl Breuer, Mary Jane
Brimm, Jean Hagen and Richard Swigert. Absent were Richard Tinmons,

Bill Bloom and Ralph Cheney.

Staff members attending were Pete Shogren, Engineering Technician,
Marshall Ferg, Building Official and Praecilla Pruitt, Secretary.

Representative from the press was Richard Keusink from the Curry
Coastal Pilot.

ADJOURNMENT 2

Chairman Breuer adjourned the meeting at 7:45 p.m.
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